

Columbia Magnetic Resonance Research Center

Provost < Provost@columbia.edu>

Mon, Dec 17, 2018 at 9:35 AM

To: "jtv2114@columbia.edu" <jtv2114@columbia.edu>

Cc: "boyce@columbia.edu"

"rc3031@columbia.edu" <rc3031@columbia.edu>, "mls7@cumc.columbia.edu" <mls7@cumc.columbia.edu>, "rc3031@columbia.edu>, "G. Michael Purdy - UNI" <gmp63@columbia.edu>, "mdb3@columbia.edu>, "ps27@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu>, "ps27@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu>, "ps3131@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu>, "ps3131@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu>, "ps3131@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu>, "ps3131@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu>, "ps3131@columbia.edu" <ps27@columbia.edu</p>

<ip3131@columbia.edu>, "ovpap@columbia.edu" <ovpap@columbia.edu>

Dear Dr. Vaughan,

I am pleased to approve your proposal for the establishment of the **Columbia Magnetic Resonance Research Center** for an initial period of five years. This unit brings together resources from the Morningside, CUIMC, and Manhattanville campuses, with its primary administrative arm located within the Zuckerman Mind Brain Behavior Institute of Columbia University. I understand that you, as inaugural director, will report to an oversight committee consisting of the Dean of SEAS, the Senior Vice Dean for Research at P&S, and the Chief Executive Officer of ZMBBI.

Please note that the **Columbia Magnetic Resonance Research Center** will undergo a review five years from the date of this approval. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

John H. Coatsworth

Provost